MAR 3 0 2015

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

Dear Public Service Commissioners,

I am writing this letter in regards to case numbers 2014-00372, 2014-00371, 2014-00394, and 2014-00339.

T feel that rate increases for residential customers would place an unneccessary burden on families of Kentucky who already struggle to make ends meet. Seniors, the disabled, and Kentuckians who work full time and have families will suffer the most if this increase is approved.

Encouraging energy conservation should be a top priority in Kentucky, and the rate increases, I feel, would subsidize customers who use higher amounts of energy and penalize those who conserve.

I respectively ask that these increases not be granted.

Thank you Kim Walters